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Republicans who don’t vote - elect Democrats 
 

Thank You: 

To everyone who came out and helped with 

doors, phones and staffing both offices, THANK 

YOU!  You are AWESOME and YOU made a 

difference! 

The Letters to the Editor (LTE) team has done 

an absolutely incredible job keeping our 

message in the print media! 

We’ll provide you some details in regards to 

your incredible accomplishments this cycle in 

our December newsletter. 

ON TO NOVEMBER 6TH! 

We will make our last big pushes on phones 

and lit drops on Saturday, November 3rd from 

10:00am – 4:00pm. We have a list of phone 

numbers on paper for you if you would like to 

start at the office and take it home to continue 

to make the calls.  Please meet at the EH 

around 9:30am. 

We are holding Roadside Rallies on Saturday 

November 3rd from 11:00am – 1:00pm.  

Contact Joe Rezek (262) 607-0404 or call the 

headquarters at (262)723-7792 (RPWC) to help 

with the rallies. 

Lit Drops - Volunteers helping with lit drops 

may do them as their schedule allows day or 

night:  between October 27th – November 6th. 

To help please call the EH (262) 723-RPWC (7792) 

Get Out The Message 

We have been told that the liberals have 

engaged in a nationwide campaign of lies about 

pre-existing conditions against Republicans. 

The ads you see on TV in regards to pre-existing 

conditions and Republicans are lies. 

Remember when Obama said we can keep our 

coverage and our doctor? The current lies 

attack Republicans and cover up the failures of 

Obama care.  Every Republican on your ballot 

supports coverage of pre-existing conditions! 

Have you seen the news that Tony Evers 

plagiarized several years of the budge plans he 

submitted for his department?   He explained it 

was a staffer who did it. 

What would happen if you plagiarized 

something academically or professionally?  

Even worse – Evers blamed a staffer – so he as 

the department head he didn’t even know what 

was in his department’s budget!  Please tell 

everyone you know about these two topics. 

Heck, Evers is even quoted as calling the 2018 

budget a kid friendly budget. 

We have to get the right word out – don’t let the 

liberal lies become someone’s truth. 
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Enclosures 

In this mailing you should have an invitation to 

our annual Christmas Party and Volunteer 

Recognition Dinner held on January 10th, 2019. 

Please RSVP by returning the bottom portion of 

the invite with payment as soon as possible.  

You will also find our updated membership 

form.  If you joined or renewed your 

membership after September 1st, 2018 your 

membership is valid until December 31st , 2019. 

You must renew your membership before 

caucus on February 7th, 2019 at 6:30pm. Only 

members in good standing will be allowed to 

vote at caucus. 

Election Headquarters (EH) 

Please help staff the EH for these last few days of 

this election cycle.  The same few have been 

wonderful with their volunteering to staff the EH. 

We couldn’t have done it without them. Thank you. 

Our Elkhorn hours effective 1 October are: 

Monday - Friday:   10am – 2pm &  4pm – 7pm                                             

Saturday:   8:00am – 5:00pm 

Sundays and holidays:   Closed 

The phone number is (262) 723-RPWC (7792). 

 

Coming Events: 

November 1st: Members Meeting (GOTV) 

November 3rd: 10:00 – 4:00pm Massive lit & 

telephones effort  

VOTE NOVEMBER 6TH! 

November 15h:  6:30pm  Pints & Politics 

December 6th:  6:oopm Members Meeting 

DECEMBER NO PINTS & POLITICS 

January 3rd: Members meeting 6pm EH 

January 10th:  6:00pm Christmas 

Party/Volunteer Dinner @ Evergreen Golf Club. 

 February 7th:  6:30pm CAUCUS - location TBD  

Chairman’s Comments 

Vote!  

Text or call every likeminded person in your cell 

phone and remind them to vote. Talk to your 

friends and neighbors remind them to vote.  Give 

rides to the polls.  Volunteer to make calls or do lit 

drops. 

If we show up – we win. WALCO must turn out 

30,000 votes for statewide Republicans on the 

ballot.  If we do, generally we win. 

On a separate note, in caucus on February 7th, 2019 

we elect our RPWC officers for the next two year 

term. If you are interested in taking on a leadership 

role with the RPWC please let us know right away. 

We would like to expose anyone who is interested 

in serving the RPWC to the duties and activities the 

Executive Board deals with. 

Please let any of the current officers know if you are 

interested and we will get you rolled in with our 

activities. 

May you have a truly thankful Thanksgiving and 

may the Lord bless you all with his bounty. 

Until next time, 

 

 

Chris 


